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COURSE DESCRIPTION 

International Economics is a course that covers essential economic concepts 
relating to the international economy and important developments in the global 
economy. The economic theory emphasized in the class will give the student a 
better understanding of the foundations for international trade. Understanding 
this material will allow students to relate the importance of trade to political and 
cultural relations. 

Important developments in the world economy will be analyzed. We will look at 
how globalization is changing markets and impacting labor. Trends in the global 
economy will be studied in order to ev 





holiday may be observed with very different levels of attentiveness by 
different members of the same religious group and thus may require careful 
consideration to the particulars of each individual case.  See 
http://www.colorado.edu/policies/fac_relig.html 
 
If you have questions about providing students with religious accommodations, 
please contact the Office of Discrimination and Harassment at 303-492-2797. 
 
A comprehensive calendar of the religious holidays most commonly observed by 
CU-Boulder students is at http://www.interfaithcalendar.org/ 
 
Campus policy regarding religious observances requires that faculty make every 
effort to deal reasonably and fairly with all students who, because of 
religious obligations, have conflicts with scheduled exams, assignments or 
required attendance.  In this class, {{insert your procedures here}} 
See full details at http://www.colorado.edu/policies/fac_relig.html 
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disability, creed, religion, sexual orientation, or veteran status in admission 
and access to, and treatment and employment in, its educational programs and 
activities. (Regent Law, Article 10, amended 11/8/2001).  CU-Boulder will not 
tolerate acts of discrimination or harassment based upon Protected Classes or 
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